Elveden Church of England Primary Academy

London Road, Elveden Suffolk, IP24 3TN Tel: 01842 890258

E mail: office@elvedenacademy.co.uk

Headteachers: Mrs L Rourke and Mrs A Grimes

Wednesday 2nd October 2019



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Elvedon C of E priming Academia

Our Harvest Festival service will take place at the Parish Church of St Andrew & St Patrick (Elveden) on Thursday 17th October at 2.15pm. The children will be performing songs and sharing their work and we would like to invite you to join us.

Please bring any donations of tinned/dried food, which will be going to the Thetford Food Bank, to **school** on the day, in the morning and we will transport it to the church.

We will walk the children down to the church and we look forward to seeing you all there. We ask that if you are not attending the service, you collect your child from the church from 3pm. Staff will be at the church until 3.15pm

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Rourke and Mrs Grimes.

Company Number: 08327233
Working in Partnership with
Forest Academy









